## A drop from the Council of Heritage Motor Clubs to keep you going

September 2024

## A few drops of information for your members ...

- CHMC Annual general Meeting will be held at Goulburn Saturday 26<sup>th</sup> October. Please make every effort to have delegates present as this is our main business meeting.
- Next year 2025 is fast approaching and entry forms for the annual rally are now available. Dubbo Antique Automobile Club is the host club for 2025 and we are assured of a most enjoyable rally. Please complete and forward your entries ASAP.
- Membership renewals will be sent to you soon. The system of completing the
  information on the JotForm provided worked well last year, so we are hoping all clubs
  can use this system as it saves a lot of time for those committee members who are
  responsible for collating all club's details.
- Even though cheques are being phased out, the NAB has assured that for the time being (and into 2025 apparently) there is no restriction on their acceptance of cheques in payment of fees. However, it is more than acceptable to the Treasurer if your Club uses direct deposit when making payment of affiliation fees, ensuring that the Club initials are in the description for payee.

Also, for those clubs wishing to pay 2025 affiliation fees at the AGM, the Treasurer is more than willing to accept same (cheque or cash) and provide a receipt.

 We are yet to receive an application from any member club to host the 2026 annual rally. Please consider whether your club would like to take the opportunity to showcase your town and area to people from all over NSW. To organise this event takes a fair amount if time so it would be ideal to communicate any expression of interest very soon.

